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Headteacher’s notes… 
We have enjoyed another busy week across the school with a number of events. As well as school photographs taking 
place, classes in Year 1 have all been visiting different places around Brampton as they have gone for walks as part of their 
topic Homes Through History - thank you to everyone who volunteered and supported the children. The Governing Body 
held their first meeting of the term on Tuesday, with Emma Spencer as Chair and Katie Brown as Vice Chair, and we have 
continued to welcome new children. 
 

We held our Harvest Festival on Wednesday and donated all the food that was brought in 
to Diamond Hampers. Thank you so much and I know that it was much appreciated and 
will be put to good use to support people in our local community. 
 
If you have visited the school website recently you 

will have noticed that it has received an update with a new look. Please don’t forget 
that this is the best place to find information about the school and to download any 
forms that you might need.  
 
The address is www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
 
Parent Consultations 
These are being held virtually on Tuesday 17th October, Wednesday 18th October and Thursday 19th October. More details 
were sent home earlier this week. Bookings open at 7.00pm next Tuesday evening. 
 
Open Afternoon 
We are holding an Open Afternoon on Wednesday 11th October which starts at the end of school until 4.15pm. This is an 
opportunity for you to come into school to view some of your child’s work from this term but please note that this is not 
the time to discuss matters with the teachers 
 
Year 6 Transition to Secondary School – Application Process  
The deadline for secondary school applications is 31st October 2023. If you apply online by this date you will get an offer for 
a place on 1st March 2024 by email. For further information please contact the school or visit 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions . 
 
Poppies 
In November we are creating a whole school display at the front of the school as we join with other 
organisations in the village for Remembrance Day. To help with this we would be grateful if each 
child could bring in the bottom of a plastic bottle which we can then paint in school for the display. 

 
1. Measure 5cm from the bottom of the bottle and cut this off.  
2. Send the bottom part of the bottle into school. 
3. The rest of the bottle can go for recycling.   
4. If you have more than one bottle available that is great – the more poppies 

we can make the better!  
5cm Please send into school before Monday 9th October – thank you! 
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Pallets 
We have a number of wooden pallets available. If interested please speak with one of our caretakers, Mr Grady or Mr Ogle. 
 
PTA NEWS 
AGM 
Our AGM is on Wednesday 11th October, 7.30pm, everyone is welcome, this will be in school.  
 
Second-hand Branded Uniform  
While clearing out your current outgrown branded uniform please do donate it back to the school if it is in good condition, 
there is a box in the office reception area under the table. All other items go to Diamond Hampers.  
ONLINE UNIFORM SHOP - Uniformd Marketplace - https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/115  
 A reminder that we have a second-hand uniform shop where you can conveniently buy pre-loved Brampton Primary 
School branded tops, bags and coats. 
 
Many thanks, 
PTA Team. 
 
What’s On Next Week 
Monday 2nd October    
Tuesday 3rd October  Y1/Y2 Multiskills Tournament 

HSSP Yr 3&4 Mixed Football 3:15 – 4:15pm 
    Yr 6 Mixed Tag Rugby 3:30 – 4:15pm        
Wednesday 4th October   
Thursday 5th October  Choir 8.20am  

HSSP Yr 5 Mixed Football 3:20 – 4:20pm 
    Yr 6 Mixed Football 3:30 – 4:15pm 
Friday 6th October  Y1 Beech Walk  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Information about October Half Term Holidays Camps available in Godmanchester is on the school website. Activities 
include sports, craft and much more. 
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